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Comments: We should not log old-growth forests.  These forests older than 100 years old protect humans in

many ways.   They are very hard to burn, giving us a buffer from increased wildfire in recent years.  They also

sequester carbon dioxide, reducing the greenhouse gas in the atmosphere and slowing down the warming of the

atmosphere.

 

We should not log any parcel on public lands that have mature stands of trees.   These trees benefit humans

immensely through fire prevention and carbon sequestration.   Let's not put short term profit for a few (logging

companies) over the health and livelihood of everyone in the area.   Protect our old growth at all cost!


